 SEQ CHAPTER \h \r 1     M-I-N-U-T-E-S 



Revised 10/21/02

Curriculum Committee

Tuesday, October 15, 2002

3:00 p.m.

Present:
C. Stuart, T. Lynch, B. Boylen, Cadet C. Beck (for R. Libhart), D. Sears (for M. Sekelick), 



B. Hammaker, S. Kreta (non-voting), N. Bagheri, L. Howard (Chair), D. Lintz, D. Fischer (non-voting)

Absent:
Cadet R. Libhart, J. Wheeler, A. Perkins (non-voting), M. Sekelick

~
The meeting was called to order by Chairperson Larry Howard at 3:02 p.m.

~
The minutes of Tuesday, October 1, 2002 were approved.  Due to the upcoming retirement of Al Perkins, Pat Harper will assume the duties of Recorder starting at the next meeting.

~
Debbie Fischer requested that the Curriculum Change Request Form be amended so that it includes notification of (A) grading basis (letter grade or P/F) and (B) final exam given (Yes/No).  After committee discussion, it was voted for approval unanimously (8-Yes/0-No).

~
Donna Nincic spoke about the courses GMA 100 Intro to International Relations, GMA 205 Intro to Public Policy, and SOC 225 Ocean Politics.  The Committee voted unanimously (8-Yes/0-No) in favor of renumbering SOC 225 to GMA 105.  The course will, however, remain as a social science elective course.  The Committee then collectively voted to enter these courses into the curriculum.  The vote was unanimous (8-Yes/0-No).

~
Donna Nincic proposed a minor in Global Studies and Maritime Affairs.  The Committee voted unanimously (8-Yes/0-No) to enter this minor into the curriculum.

~
Tim Lynch introduced the new course offering HUM 320 The Sea:  An Interdisciplinary Odyssey.  This course was initially designated EGL 100, but after discussion by the Committee, it was changed to HUM 320.  After discussion, the new course proposal was unanimously accepted into the curriculum (8-Yes/0-No).

~
In a unanimous vote (8-Yes/0-No), the courses SOC 120 Community Service Learning and SOC 210 Dying:  The Final Stage of Living were re-designated as CSL 120 and CSL 210, respectively, i.e., Community Service Learning designees.

~
The item CCR No. 10-02-07, DL 100 Small Craft Operations was tabled until the next Curriculum Committee meeting due to lack of information to justify an increase in its units from 0.5 to 1.0.

~
The meeting was adjourned at 3:59 p.m.  The next meeting will be called when needed.

Respectfully submitted,

Robert Hammaker, Acting Recorder

cc:
Tuuli Messer, Chair, Academic Senate

Dr. Jay Christofferson, Vice President, Academic Affairs

Pat Harper, New Curriculum Committee Recorder

